

The Hills Academy

Stancliffe Road, Bedford. MK41 9AT

Telephone: (01234) 266498 (01234) 347251 Fax:

e-mail: office@thehillsacademy.co.uk Web: www.thehillsacademy.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Moya Whitehead

December 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

On Thursday 10th January 2018 the children in Key Stage 2 will be taking part in an Indian drumming workshop. This will support the musical element of the 'Passage to India' curriculum. The cost for our Indian drumming workshop will be £4.05 per child.

The children will learn about the history of Indian music and also have the opportunity to play Indian drums in class groups and then as a whole for an assembly at the end of the day for parents to watch at 2.50pm.

Families in receipt of Income Support are not expected to contribute the full amount, but a donation will be gratefully received. It is necessary to have substantial voluntary contributions in order that the activity can take place. This is in line with the Governors' policy of charging. Please login to your parentpay account to give consent and make a payment.

Yours faithfully

The key stage 2 team

